BVS: Notice of participation in Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015
On 30/03/2015, Bao Viet Securities Joint Stock Company announced the notice of participation in Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 as follows:

1. Time:
From 13h00, Wednesday, 15/04/2015

2. Location: 2nd floor, Conference Hall, Bao Viet Tower, No. 8, Le Thai To Street, Hang Trong Ward, Hoan Kiem District, Hanoi
3. Content: according to the attached document

4. Condition for participation:
All shareholders in the list closed on 17/03/2015 or valid authorized individuals.
5. Confirm the participation: To hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2015 successfully and be convenient for reception, it is recommended that participants should confirm attendance or authorization (according to the attached document) then send to the Company by post or fax before 15h30 10/04/2015.
6. Please bring following papers when attending:
- Invitation letter

- ID card or passport

- Authorization paper and invitation letter of authorizing individual

7. Related documents: posted on the website of BVSC: http://www.bvsc.com.vn
8. For more information, please contact:

Bao Viet Securities Joint Stock Company

No. 8, Ly Thai To Street, Hoan Kiem District, Hanoi City

Tel: 04 3928 8080

Fax: 04 3928 9888

Email: trankimoanh@baoviet.com.vn
This notice can replace invitation letter in case shareholders those have the right to attend but does not receive the invitation letter.

